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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 6:52 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: GALES FERRY INTERMODAL

Anna, Please add the below email as an Application exhibit for the record.  Thank you.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Harry Heller <hheller@hellermccoy.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 6:49 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Cc: Carroll, Wilson T. <WCarroll@cohenandwolf.com>; Chase Davis <cdavis@jaycashman.com> 
Subject: GALES FERRY INTERMODAL 
 
Good evening Ms. Burdick: 
 
When David Harned made his presentation to the Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commission in 
opposition to the above referenced special permit and CAM applications, he represented to the 
Commission that he was present representing certain parties. On cross examination,  he was questioned 
as to who he was representing. He represented to the Commission that he would provide that 
information to your office. 
 
1.  Has that information been produced to date. If so, please provide the disclosure to this office.  
 
2.  If the information has not been provided, please inquire as to when it will be. 
 
Please add this request to the record of the above noted administrative proceeding.  
 
Harry B. Heller  


